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Notice of Shellfish Reopening

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control (DHEC) has reopened
shellfish harvesting areas from the Charleston Harbor south to the North Edisto River that
were previously closed on the morning of February 27, 2018, due to a large sewer line breach
near the headwaters of the Stono River. The harvest areas that have reopened are C166, C168,
C172,C173, C188, C191, C192, C195, C197, C198, C199, C200, C202, C204, C207, C209, C210,
C215, C216, C227, M156, M157, M166, M168, M168L, M198A, M206, M211 AND M212.

The closure was lifted and the areas available for harvest on March 20, 2018. For questions or
further information please contact Mike Pearson.

Mike Pearson
SC DHEC Shellfish Program Manager

843-238-4378
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